

## Opportunity to take part in study with NatCen and National Children's Bureau

## **General Information**

NatCen and National Children's Bureau (NCB) are designing a new survey on behalf of the Department for Education. This is a new survey of parents, children and young people. The survey aims to collect data on pupil's experiences and educational performance at school, with a focus on the challenges children may face and how these affect their education.

NCB are piloting a questionnaire for use with parents and with Year 8 children and would like to invite **parents of children in Year 8** to take part in this. If selected to participate, **parents would receive a £40 shopping voucher each.** 

## What to expect

- If you are chosen to participate, parents would be interviewed for 45 minutes and their Year 8 child would be interviewed for 45 minutes.
- Interviews would happen outside of school hours.
- Interviews would take place online via Zoom.

## Criteria and how to take part

- To take part, you must be a parent of a Year 8 child.
- If you are interested in taking part, please complete the screening questionnaire at this link: surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G2R7BHJ (this will take approximately 3 minutes to complete).
- National Children's Bureau will be in touch if you are selected to participate. For those not selected, NCB can offer other opportunities in the near future.